
 From: Carlson, Elizabeth
 Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 3:32 PM

 To: Carlson, Elizabeth
 Subject: 2018 Legislative Priorities from Departments

Hi all, 
I am working on the city’s priorities for the 2018 legislative session. I am mostly looking for ways to 
amend state regulations that you encounter on a routine basis that are redundant or slow your work 
down. Or if there are ways that we can change state statutes to reduce costs. 
The 2018 session is only three months long, so getting ideas to me now will help us start moving as soon 
as the session starts. An important thing to let me know is if your counterparts in other cities/towns 
encounter these issues too. Teaming up with other towns may help our chances in such a short session.

Thanks in advance and Happy New Year!

Libby
--
Elizabeth “Libby” Carlson
Special Assistant to the Mayor on Communications
ECarlson@StamfordCt.gov
Office: 203-977-5115
Cell: 203-249-9738


